
The health and safety of our students and staff is our top priority. This call is to 
inform you that a High School student has tested positive for COVID-19.  The 
students last day of attendance was Monday, April 12th. The local health 
department has completed the contact tracing and all affected students & families 
have already been contacted.  This information and more can be found on our 
school website at www.forestville.com 
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